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Hey Everyone 

I hope you are all are travelling well. Not long 
till Easter . A lot happened in March—we 
passed our NDIS Mid Term  and are getting 
approved for transport. 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST for 
TRANSPORT to and from work  

Please phone or Email me on gm@endeavourgoulburn.com.au 

Participants with NDIS Plans looking for Employment. We have va-

cancies in  

Recycling, Laundry and Small 

Business.  

Please ring the Main Office  or 

Admin@endeavourgoulburn 

Word From The Chairperson 
 

Hi Everyone, Peter Walker here. 

On behalf of myself and the board I 
want to wish you A Safe Easter and  

Anzac Day this month . If you need to 
reach out , Please email me on :- 

chairperson@endeavourgoulburn.com.au 
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We are a not for profit organisation supporting and employing people living 
with disabilities. We are more than happy to receive donations which are Tax 

deductible and hope in the future you would consider donating to                
Endeavour Industries Goulburn Incorporated.  

We passed our NDIS Mid 
Term Audit– Thanks 
Louise from BSI group 
and Liz our employee for 
being part of the process 



 

Endeavour was grateful to have the Mayor 
of Goulburn Mulwaree Council Nina Dillion 
and Mulwaree Trust Vanessa Toparis to  
officially recognised the Trust for our 
new Crown Forklift through a grant. 

Chairperson Peter Walker and Board 
Member Howard Kneebone also 
attended the event. Our employee 
Kristen sang while we all enjoy a 
lunch together afterwards. 

Endeavour Industries Goulburn Inc 
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Goulburn Mulwaree 
Council  FREE 

Weekend Waste 
3rd and 4th May 

 
Hey Everyone– start emptying your 
sheds and garages and have the 

clean up that weekend  

Harmony Day– 14th March 
Double Celebrations  

Flagstaff visits 
Endeavour 

We were lucky to have CEO Rod Von Clark 
and Operations Manager Linda Campbell 
come to visit our Laundry, small Business 
and recycling centre. 
We hope to do some collaborations in the 
future. 



Scott Simmons from Oatley Re-
sources popped in last month to see 
the guys and brought the cookies– 
Thanks Scottie for all your support! 

We do cardboard pick up and  pick up recycling 
for businesses. 

For your recycling needs please give us a call 
on 0434 775 618 and speak to Annette. 

 

 

 In the Laundry we service Hotels, Motels, nursing 
homes, restaurants, cafes, Air B and B’s, Hair-
dressers 

 Wash and iron Quarries and Mine uniforms (silica 
dust control) 

 Domestic Ironing 

 Walk off and Dust Control mats 

 LINEN HIRE– sheets, pillowcases, towels, bath 
mats and Hand Towels  

Free Pick and Delivery and Quick Turnaround  

Ring Chris or email  

laundry@endeavourgoulburn.com.au 

 Laundry and the Ironing Room 

 

Small Business 

 

 

Page 3 

• Paper Shredding 

• Secure Shredding– Certificate Given 

• Assembly work e.g. tent ropes, tow bar 
kits etc.  

Come and Have a chat with Michelle  or 
email her at 
busi@endeavourgoulburn.com.au 

 

Recycling  



Special Thanks and Acknowledgement to 
some of our Sponsor , Donors and  

supporters 
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Visitors and Helpers wehad come and see us 

Thanks Chris our Laundry Manager  for bringing in Lenny his new puppy whilst on 
Long Service Leave! The guys had a lot of fun with him. 

Thanks Leigh Pollack for popping in at Recycling and taking some recycling she can 
take down to the earn and return for Usshers Lane 

Thanks Michale for helping us mow the Lawn on Harmony Day! We love your help x 

 


